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Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell,

I oppose the“retained Renewable Energy Credits'' (and other provisions) in the current UTC
rulemaking that allows utilities to simply offset continued use of fossil fuel-generated
electricity. We need 100% of electricity from nonemitting sources, as our 2019 law requires.

No hocus-pocus. We know that game of "trades" and credits HURTS our planet & its people,
Native and otherwise. 

Be adult! Wean off fossil fuel credits.

.

Sincerely, 
Carol Ellis 
2015 E 36th Ave
Spokane, WA 99203
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